
Minutes to the Weston Sustainability Committee Meeting 

November 9, 2017 

 

Attendees: 

Natalie Terrill  Weston Sustainability Committee 

Marc de Mul  Weston Sustainability Committee   

Mike Murray  New England Smart Energy 

Stephanie Weiner New England Smart Energy 

Jens Buettner  Weston Sustainability Committee 

 

The meeting opened at 7:41 PM. 

1. The minutes of the previous meeting on October 26, 2017 were unanimously approved. 

2. HES (Home Energy Solutions) presented its home energy audit services.  A letter will be sent to 

Weston utility customers on behalf of the Board of Selectmen explaining the program and 

offering HES and another vendor as options.  HES offered to present a solar energy workshop in 

Spring 2018. 

3. A new Weston Sustainability Committee (WSC) website is probably unnecessary since we can 

have a page as part of the town website.  The committee Facebook site has been updated with a 

profanity filter and moderator filter, so only administrators can post content.  Only current WSC 

members are administrators. 

4. Karen Magee (Peter’s Market) has offered to attend the December WSC meeting to discuss 

options for reducing plastic bag use.  HES offered to sponsor reusable bags for a cash donation. 

5. We are working on replacing exterior lights in the town with LEDs for financial and energy 

savings. 

The meeting was adjourned at 9 PM. 

The next meeting of the WSC is scheduled on Thursday, December 14. 


